
Enfield Conservation Commission Meeting 

July 1, 2021 Agenda 

 
 

This meeting will be an in person meeting at the DPW Building on Lockehaven Road, 

Enfield, NH. 

 

7:00 pm: Call meeting to order and record attendance. 

 

Current Members: Shirley Green, Sue Hagerman, Dolores Struckhoff, Terry Terry, Jerold 

Theis, and John Welenc. 

 

Minutes: Approval of May and June minutes. 

 

Old Business: An update from DES on Rice Road, Peter Rauert project in unnamed wetland. 

 

New Business: An Intent to Cut on Lot 47 & 48, Map 14, 77 acres in R1 district, Maple Street, 

Enfield, NH. Starting June 28, 2021. 

 

Two applications for membership on the Conservation Commission: Susan Brown, currently on 

the ZBA until 2023 and Leigh Davis a former Chair of the Conservation Commission. 

 

Distribute boxes of NRI copies and assign Conservation Commission members the resident 

household areas in Enfield they are to deliver NRI copies to. A notice will be posted in the Town 

Newsletter from the Conservation Commission announcing the delivery of NRI in July. 

 

Correspondence: From NHACC Taking Action for Wildlife, an in-depth training program and 

hands-on project work. 

 

Adjourn. 

  

 


